
4 January 2011           

 

City Council  

Committee Report 

 
 

 
To:  Mayor & Council 

 
Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 

 
Re:  Appointment to Accessibility Committee 

 
 

 
Recommendation: 
That John Nabb, Building Inspector/Facilities Coordinator, be hereby appointed to the 
Accessibility Advisory Committee as Staff Resource; and further 

 
That arrangements be made to advertise for additional members to fill the vacancies 

on this Committee.  

 

Background: 
Pending the appointment of other members on this Committee, John Nabb is to be 
appointed as Staff Resource. Hopefully the vacancies will be filled with the additional 

advertising that will be taking place over the next month or so. 
 

Budget: 
N/A 

 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 

 
 


